
With a community 20+ years old every now and again a clarification on a community rule is needed. This is the 
case with an issue that was brought to our attention regarding the public accessibility of the lake easement 
areas behind our homes. Our attorney has clarified this area for us. Please note the following: This is not 
considered a common area. The area is for the limited/exclusive use of the Owner of the Home Site. The rule 
is and always has been ​unless you have permission from the homeowner, you are not supposed to be there​. 
These areas will be brought to the Sheriff's deputies' attention for closer monitoring. 
 
We hope this information clears up any misconception you may have had on this matter. Thank you. 


